
 

 
 

STATE OF TENNESSEE 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 
William R. Snodgrass – Tennessee Tower 

312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 11th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102 

 
August 5, 2019 
 
John Hull 
Deputy Commissioner 
Department of General Services 
312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue 24th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
 
Subject: Aquatic Resource Alteration Permit Application  
 BCCX Wastewater Treatment Plant Expansion  
 Pikeville, TN 
 Bledsoe County             
 
Dear Deputy Commissioner Hull: 
 
The Division of Water Resources received your application for an Aquatic Resource Alteration 
Permit on July 9, 2019. The permit coordinator and his/her contact information are listed below. 
Also, the file number assigned to your application follows the permit coordinator’s information.   
 
Permit Coordinator: Scott Hall 
Phone Number: (615) 532-0358 
Fax Number:  (615) 532-0046 
E-mail: Scott.Hall@tn.gov    
File Number: NRS19.171 
 
A review of your application is currently underway. You will be notified within thirty (30) days 
of the application-received date whether your application is deficient or complete. If you have 
any questions or want to inquire on the status of your application, please contact the permit 
coordinator listed above. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Drake Smarch 
Natural Resources Unit 
 
Cc: File Copy:  Chattanooga EFO 

mailto:Scott.Hall@tn.gov
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